
Ju ly 21, 2014 

Mr. John Anderson 
U.S. Department of Energy 
Office of Oi l and Gas Global Security and Supply 
Office of Fossil Energy 
Forrestal Building, Room 3E-042 
1000 Independence Ave, SW 
Washington, DC 20585 

Dear Mr. Anderson, 

Theresa M. Fariello 
Vice President 
Washington Office 

Attached please find Exxon Mobil Corporation's comments on the Department of Energy's "Proposed 
Procedures for Liquefied Natural Gas Export Decisions." Thank you for your consideration . 

Sincerely, 

Theresa M . Fariello 

Exxon Mobil Corporation 2000 K Street, NW, Suite 710 Washington, D.C. 20006 


